
 
HELP PROTECT PUBLIC SERVICES 

 
URGENT POLITICAL ACTION NOTICE 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED FOR MUNICIPAL ELECTIONS 
 

July 14, 2010 
 
As you are aware, the Municipal Elections are just around the corner.   On Monday, October 25, 2010, City of Toronto 
residents will cast their vote for the new Mayor of Toronto and for City Councillors in their respective wards.  As a 
Public Service employee, and as a Local 416 member employed by the City of Toronto, T.C.E.U. Local 416 is urging you 
to get involved in the upcoming Municipal Elections.   Our futures depend on it! 
 
The 2009 work stoppage is a good indication of the times that lay ahead.  Local 416 must be involved in elections as it 
is of vital importance to the Union to keep our work in-house and stop the outsourcing of Local 416 work
 

.   

We must get Councillors elected that are pro-labour and against the contracting out of public services. 
 
You, as a member, can help by checking off one of the following boxes below and volunteering some of your time to 
assist in the upcoming Municipal Elections: 
 
  I will volunteer to do some literature drops. 

  I will volunteer to do signs. 

  I will volunteer to do phone canvassing. 

  I will volunteer to be a scrutineer. 

  I will volunteer to work on Election Day (Monday, October 25, 2010). 

  I will volunteer to drive on Election Day. 

 

Name:    ______________________________________ 

Home Address: ______________________________________ 

                          ______________________________________ 

Phone #: Home __________________    Cell ______________ 

Email Address: ______________________________________ 

PREFERRED WARD ______________________________________ 
Please return this form to the Union Office or contact Dave Hewitt at 416-968-7721 (ext. 232) if you are 

interested in assisting Local 416 with the Municipal Elections Campaign or if you require further 
information.  Help protect your future! 

Remember, 
OUR JOBS – OUR FUTURE – OUR FIGHT! dr/cope343 


